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The Public Property Committee met on Monday, September 11, 2017 @ 5:00 p.m. at 316 S. Brad Street, 

Grantsburg, Wisconsin.  

Present: Chairman, Larry Ebersold and Members:  Diane Barton and Gary “Goob” Coy.   

Others:  Village Clerk, Patty Bjorklund; Village Treasurer, Sheila Meyer, Trustee, Greg Peer and Public Works 

Director, Chris Bartlett. 

Absent:  None. 

Chairman, Ebersold called the meeting to order. 

Budget review took place.  Budget requests for 2018 Public Property were as follows:  Community Center 

Roof, Exterior Brick, West Door Handle and Lock for Community Center, replacement of bushes on west side 

of the village office, Kozak Building cement and footing removal, wire mesh for pavilions at Memory Lake Park, 

cemetery tree removal, shower use options, addition of 2 more campsites, replace pavement pads with new 

concrete pads, patches in the road at campground, update playground equipment at Memory Lake Park and 

Violet Circle Park, new door handles at the bathhouse, Tee Box mower replacement and pay off the remaining 

balance of the Fairway mower and new pool vacuum.  Discussion ensued.  

The committee will most likely meet again to finalize budget numbers for approval during the budget process.   

Motion was made by Member, Barton; seconded by Member, Coy to adjourn the Public Safety Committee 

Meeting at 5:40 p.m.  Carried.  

Submitted by: 

 

 

Patty Bjorklund – WCMC, CMC, CMTW 

Village Clerk, Deputy-Treasurer  

September 11, 2017 

 


